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                                          Monday 15th  April 2024 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                               

Welcome back to the start of the summer term.  We hope that you had a restful holiday.       

Reading                                                                                                                                          
Reading continues to be of the utmost importance as we enter the summer term.  Children will be 

bringing home two reading books weekly.  Please ensure that you hear them read daily.  It really does 

make such a significant difference to children’s continued learning as they progress through school.    

P.E                                                                                                                                          
Some children still do not have the correct PE kit in school.  Please ensure that your child has each of 

the following items in their PE bag and that each item is clearly labelled with their name.     

• A white T-shirt 

• Black jogging bottoms 

• Black shorts 

• A pair of socks 

• A pair of trainers or plimsoles (Velcro not laces) 

 

RD P.E. day is Monday. 

RN P.E day is Monday. 

RZ P.E day is Tuesday.   

Homework                                                                                                        

Please continue to support your child with their homework.  Homework is issued every Monday and 

needs to be returned, completed, every Friday.   

Curriculum 

Please find the Reception curriculum overview on the school website which details coverage for this 

half term.                                                                                                                                                 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Rix (RN), Miss Lester (RZ) and Mrs Sudol (RD) 
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